
Customer Lead and Copper Survey  

City of Woodburn Water Department 

 

The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has mandated that all Water providers test homes for lead 
and copper in the water.  While these contaminants are not in the source water, lead and copper 
contaminants can enter through corrosion of older household plumbing materials.  In order for the 
water system to be able to comply with the EPA’s new requirements, it is also required under the 
drinking Water Act to send surveys to all customers asking that they complete and return the survey 
form. Customer participation is appreciated to help the water system comply with these government 
regulations by monitoring the water quality. 

Date: _____________________________ 

Name: ___________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________________________________ 

Contact Number(optional):____________________________________________ 

 

Date Home was constructed: ______________________________________________(if known) 

Type of Structure: Basement: _____ Slab: _____ Crawl Space: _____ 

   Other: _________________________________________ 

Types of Pipes:  Copper, Lead, Galvanized, Plastic, PVC.  Please list all types of pipes in home if more than 
one type is present. 

Type of water line entering the home:  _________________________________________. 

Type of water line after water meter: ___________________________________________. 

Type of water line throughout home: ___________________________________________. 

Does the home have a water softener: __________________________________________. 

Does the softener soften the whole home: _______________________________________. 

Please mail back to: City of Woodburn, P.O. Box 665, Woodburn IN, 46797 or drop off at City Hall at 
22735 Main Street/via the drop box located on the east side of the building. 

If you are unsure of the type of pipe in your home and would like to have a city representative come and 
inspect your home, please contact City Hall at 260-632-5318 to set up an appointment. 

Thank You 

City of Woodburn Water Department 


